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On April 17, Palestinian Prisoners' Day, we are once again
called upon to honor and remember our heroes and
heroines who were kidnapped by the genocidal Zionist
state.

The majority of the 15,700 kidnapped in the West Bank
are not prisoners, but hostages, for they have not even been
accused of a crime and have not had a trial. 

In the occupying forces' prisons, Palestinians are
tortured, raped, and even murdered. They are denied
basic rights and their human dignity is systematically
violated.

Therefore, we declare the week of
April 14-20, 2025, a week of
action for Palestinian prisoners. 

Join us! Organize information stands, exhibitions,
demonstrations, film evenings, and discussion groups.
Raise awareness about administrative detention or shed
light on the situation of Palestinian children held
hostage.

We will promote all actions on our website. 
Please let us know what you have planned and when.

Website: Instagram:


